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     Marine Notice No. 15 of 2022 

 

This Marine Notice is being issued on behalf of the Department of Health to inform industry of 

changes to COVID-19 travel restrictions in Ireland. 

 

With effect from 00:01am on Sunday 6 March 2022, the COVID-19 travel requirements set out 

in S.I. No. 45 of 2021 and S.I. No. 135 of 2021 have been revoked by the Department of 

Health.   

 

This means that there is no longer a requirement for any person travelling to Ireland to have: 

 

• a completed passenger locator form; 

• evidence of having been fully vaccinated; 

• evidence of recovery from COVID-19; or 

• evidence of a negative/not-detected result from a RT-PCR/Antigen test. 

 

The Department requests that all Port Authorities take note of this change and remove any 

signage associated with such requirements.  Passenger ferries are also requested to remove 

any signage related to the above restrictions from on board vessels, to update their websites 

accordingly and to advise passengers scheduled to travel in the short term of the changes to 

travel requirements. 

 

Queries in relation to this Marine Notice can be addressed to maritimecovid@transport.gov.ie  

 

Marine Notice 16 of 2021 is withdrawn. 
 
 
 
Irish Maritime Administration on behalf of the Department of Health 
Department of Transport, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, D02 TR60, Ireland. 
 
5 March 2022 
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